
 
 

Dear Families                              25th January 2019 
 

We have had a magical week learning about our Room on the Broom story. The children have loved 

making their own wands and have also been busy designing and making the Witch different modes 

of transport. The children have also been busy creating their own story maps which will soon be 

on display in both classrooms.  
 

In phonics this week we have learned the sounds:  
 

      Qu  sh  th  ng 
 
Please practice these at home. Please remember to let your class teacher know when your child is 

confident with reading all of their teddy/ fish or boat words. We have been really impressed 

with how quickly the children are learning these, all the practicing at home definitely helps.  
 

For homework this week you could draw or write your own magical spell like the Witch in Room on 

the Broom.  
 

As we are now getting changed for PE we have had a few missing items. Could you please check all 

of your child’s belongings to make sure they are clearly named as this makes them a lot easier to 

identify.  
 

Our book next week is Zog.  
 

WANTED 

Do you have any unwanted fancy dress wigs, hats etc you would be able to donated towards the 

Year 6 leaver photo booth box?  Please pass any donations to Mrs Moore. 
 

We would like to enhance our outside learning spaces and would appreciate any donations of old 

lego base plates, guttering (any shape and size), piping (ie copper, plastic, metal) or steering 

wheels.  Please pass any donations to Mrs Manley. 
 

School Council – Movie Night – Tickets on sale – Tuesday, 29th January 

Tickets for the Movie Night on 6th February will be on sale at the School Office on Tuesday next 

week.  Tickets are £2 per child.  A drink and a small bag of popcorn is included in the price. 
 

School Council – Whole School Breakfast – Thurs, 31st January 

The School Council will be providing free breakfasts to classes at 8.30am for the children to 

share with each other (pancakes, yogurts, fruit and fruit juice). 
 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three”. 
 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

Tue, 5th Feb – FoOV Tuck Shop 

Wed, 6th Feb – School Council – Movie Night 
 

Have a fantastic weekend.  
 

Best wishes,  

The Reception Team 

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


  



  



 


